
Calling All Florida Arbitrators!!!  
 
The Arbitration Committee of The Florida Bar 
ADR Section’s “Arbitrator’s Forum” is designed 
to create a community of better arbitration 
neutrals in our state. We listen and learn from 
each other by talking through common 
arbitration challenges and how they might be 
better resolved. Arbitrators: Please join your fellow Florida neutrals each 
month to discuss what works, what puzzles you, and how you might improve 
your practice. 
 
Invite a fellow arbitrator and join us for the next forum session on Tuesday, 

June 13, 2023. The theme is “Motions in Arbitration, Part 2: What motions 
are dangerous for arbitrators? What should they do with them? And what 
motions are for the court or someone else to worry about?” 
 
Keep your calendars marked for the monthly forum sessions! 
 
What: TFB ADR Section’s Arbitrator’s Forum 
When: Second Tuesday of each month 
Time: 8:00–9:00 AM 
Join Zoom Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81710094208?pwd=  
V0NBLzhwdWtmYnNxM1Z5TW1Qb2pyUT09  
Meeting ID: 817 1009 4208  
Passcode: 567343 

 
Come share your ideas and help us identify 
other topics to explore at future sessions. We 
hope to see you there! 
 
For more information, please contact the ADR 
Section Arbitration Committee Chair, Patricia H. 
Thompson, FCIArb, by phone at (305) 794-4345 
cell, (305) 371-5267 office, or by email at 
pthompson@jamsadr.com. 
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